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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 8:37 AM
To: 'g.mclennan0225'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request

Good morning Ms. McLennan, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your comments to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
From: g.mclennan0225 [mailto:g.mclennan0225@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 9:07 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request 
 
 
This amount of rate increase is not acceptable or constitutional to residents of Seminole County!!! 
Gina McLennan 
505 Fox Valley Dr. 
Longwood, FL 32779 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S®6 active, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 




